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Abstract 
CIA supports the publication of Irish and UK Continental interconnector historical export flows 
on National Grid's daily summary report, we would like it to be represented graphically.  We 
believe that National Grid's alternative would allow this information to be accessed by the whole 
market. We are not totally clear on what is being proposed by the original modification, and 
require further clarification.   

CIA believes that this modification will provide the market with the appropriate level of 
information to enable efficient operation of the system.   
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Helen Bray 
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